
 

 

 
Wednesday 15th November 2017 
 

 
 
 

Parent/Carer Phonics & Grammar Workshops 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We would like to invite you to our Phonics and Grammar Workshops on Wednesday 29th 
November 2017, after school.  
 
In each class there will be activities relating to that year group’s English Curriculum and 
useful information that you can take away to support your child at home.  
 
The workshops will run on a drop-in basis from 3:15 to 4:15pm.  You are free to attend in 
different classrooms and there is no need to book a slot but please send back the slip 
attached to let us know if you’re planning to attend.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support,  
 

 
 
Mr Clarke 
English Leader 
 
 
 

 
 I will be attending the parent/carer grammar workshop on Wednesday 29th November 
2017.  
 
Parent/Carer of _____________________ in class __________. 
 
Signed: ______________________ 


